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Good Morning Mr. Stewart,
| apologize for the delay in getting this report to you. The reason for the delay is because | didn't get a response from the New Albany building department until Friday afternoon.
According to them, a direct connection to the sewer, which is how your 3-compartment sink is currently plumbed, is allowed if it is never used for food prep of any kind.

I want to point out that the version of the plumbing code used in Indiana is from 2006 and the Indiana food code is from 2004. When these codes are updated, the allowance for a direct connection on your 3-compartment sink may very likely go away. Also, having an
indirect connection now will allow you to use your 3-compartment sink for food prep as well, as long as you clean and sanitize the sink between uses. 50 while there are no violations at Pints and Union currently, | strongly recommend updating that part of your plumbing.

Thanks again for showing me around your business last week. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Floyd Co. Health Department
1917 Bono Rd. New Albany, IN 47150
(812) 948-4726 ext. 681
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